
 
Student Notification and Instructions 

The Department of Education was unable to determine your eligibility for federal student aid due to a 
discrepancy with your citizenship status. This has occurred for one of the following reasons: 

• You failed to provide a response indicating that you are either a U.S. citizen, an eligible non-
citizen, or neither (FAFSA question number 14). 

• You either omitted your Alien Registration Number, or entered it incorrectly (FAFSA question 
number 15). 

• You changed your initial response to one or both of the above questions.  

Please login to www.FAFSA.gov to view your processed data. If corrections are necessary, please do the 
following: 

• Enter the correct responses to question 14 and/or 15, and electronically sign and resubmit the 
application.  

• Please send an email to the Citizenship Verification Coordinator at ashley.walker@ttuhsc.edu 
indicating that you have made the necessary corrections. Please include your name and student 
ID (R number) in your email. 

If you feel that your information is correct as it was originally entered, please contact our Citizenship 
Verification Coordinator at (806) 743-1397 or ashley.walker@ttuhsc.edu. 

Based on your FAFSA corrections, or lack thereof, additional information may be requested by the 
Financial Aid Office.  
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